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Before leaving Canada, Mr . Mayila talked again with
the Honourable Pierre de Bané . It was agreed at that time that
the first meeting of the Canada-Gabon Bilateral Commission could
be held in Libreville in March 1981 . Both parties attach great
importance to this upcoming meeting at which the various
co-operation projects between the two countries will be assessed
and ways of pursuing and bringing to fruition the prospects for
trade and development, examined during Mr . Mayila's visit, will
be studied .
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